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Annex 2 
 

LIST OF DOCUMENTS REQUIRED FOR ENROLLMENT OF ROMANIAN CANDIDATES FROM EVERYWHERE,  

FOR ADMISSION FOR PREPARATORY YEAR FOR ROMANIAN LANGUAGE 
 

 

Admission of Romanian candidates from everywhere with a permanent residence in: 

 
Nr. crt. Albania Bulgaria Croatia Diaspora Greece Israel Macedonia Serbia Ukraine Hungary 

1 Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

Application - UOC registration 

form, according to Annex 3c 

2 Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

Birth Certificate – translated into 
Romanian 

3 The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

The first 3 pages of the passport, 
valid for at least 6 months from the 

start of the program of studies for 

which the candidate opts 

4 Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

Marriage certificate, translated into 

Romanian – if applicable 

5 Baccalaureate diploma or 

equivalent: Deftese Pjekurie or, as 

the case may be, the certificate (for 

current year graduates) to pass the 

national high school graduation 

exams – translated into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma - Diploma 

za Sredno Obrazovanie or 

equivalent or, as the case may be, 

the certificate (for current year's 

graduates) to pass the national high 

school graduation exams – 

translated into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma Svjedodžba 

o zavrsnom ispitu / Svjedodzba 

(drzavnoj) o maturi / Maturatna 

svjedodzba /  Svjedodzba o 

zavrsenom srednjem obrazovanju 

or equivalent or, as the case may 

be, the certificate (for current year's 

graduates) to pass the national high 

school graduation exams – 

translated into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma or 

equivalent or, as the case may be, 

the certificate (for the graduates of 

the current year) of passing the 

national examinations for 

graduating high school, including 

for graduates of schools that carry 

out, on the Romanian territory, 

educational activities corresponding 

to an educational system from 

another country accredited the 
Romanian Agency for Quality 

Assurance in Pre-University 

Education, hereinafter referred to as 

ARACIP – translated into 

Romanian or another language of 

international circulation 

Baccalaureate diploma Apolytirion 

(Secondary School Leaving 

Certificate) or equivalent and 

Panellinies Exetaseis including for 

graduates of schools that carry out, 

on the Romanian territory, 

educational activities corresponding 

to an educational system from 

another country accredited 

ARACIP – translated into 

Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma Israel 

Te’udat Bagrut / Matriculation 

Certificate or equivalent or, as the 

case may be, the certificate (for 

current year graduates) of passing 

the national high school graduation 

exams – translated into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma or 

equivalent: Svidetelstvo za zavreno 

sredno obrazovanie, or, as the case 

may be, the certificate (for current 

year graduates) of passing the 

national high school graduation 

exams – translated into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma or 

equivalent: Diploma/Uverenje o 

polozenom maturskom ispitu / 

Diploma o stečenom srednem 

obrazovanju/ Diploma o Završenoj 

Srednjoj Školi, or, as the case may 

be, the certificate (for current year 

graduates) of passing the national 

graduation exams in high school 

Romanian language – translated 

into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma or 

equivalent: Certificate, or, as the 

case may be, the certificate (for the 

graduates of the current year) of 

passing the national examinations 

for graduation of high school – 

translated into Romanian 

Baccalaureate diploma Gimnazium 

Érrettségi Bizonyitvány or 

equivalent or, as the case may be, 

the certificate (for the graduates of 

the current year) of passing the 

national high school graduation 

exams – translated into Romanian 

6 Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

Bachelor's degree or, as the case 

may be, certificate (for current 

year's graduates), for candidates 

enrolling in Master's degree studies 

– translated into Romanian, if 

applicable 

7 Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

Transcript for graduated studies 

(high school / college) – translated 

into Romanian, if applicable 

8 Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders,  
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

Recommendation of hierarchs or 

agreement of local cults leaders, 
for candidates for admission at 

Theological higher education, as 

appropriate – translated into 

Romanian 

9 Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 months 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 months 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

Standard medical certificate 

showing that the candidate  is fit for 

the faculty to which he / she is 

applying, originally – issued in the 

last 6 monthss 

10 Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6* 

Declaration on candidate's own 

responsibility, based on the freely 

expressed will to assume the 

Romanian cultural identity, 

according to the legislation in force, 

according to Annex 6 

11 Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

Declaration on the candidate's own 

responsibility that he / she does not 
have a Romanian identity card, 

authenticated by a notary 

12 Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

Identity card certifying  

permanent residence abroad 

13 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 2 Standard color photos 3/4 

 


